
NACD Webinar: How Progressive
GC Use Board Evaluation

The  National  Association  of  Corporate
Directors will present a complimentary webinar
discussing how progressive general counsel use
the  board  evaluation  process  as  a  tool  to
effect positive change in the boardroom.

The webinar is part of NACD’s Strategic-Asset General Counsel
Webinar Series.

The event will be March 23, 2017, 2-3 p.m. Eastern time.

Board evaluation will be the main topic for the NACD webinar.

Speakers will be announced closer to the event date.

Register for the webinar.
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